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Plainview Area United Way / Plainview
Area Endowment Establishes Disaster

Relief Fund

The Plainview Area United Way and Plainview Area Endowment have
established a Disaster Relief Fund to support individuals and families
who need access to food, utility assistance and/or support for local
nonprofit organizations and small businesses during the COVID-19
situation.

“Plainview is going to be impacted by this global pandemic, it is
important that we help our neighbors, friends and those who live in our
community,” says Mark Warren, Plainview Area Endowment Chair.

Applications are available online at the Plainview Area United Way website
(www.plainviewareaunitedway.org) and the Plainview Area Endowment website
(www.plainviewareaendowment.org). Please click on the “Plainview Disaster Relief
Fund Application” link and complete the application online. Applications will be
forwarded to the Disaster Relief Fund Committee for review.

The committee is also requesting donations from the community for the Fund. The
following banks will begin accepting donations on behalf of the Fund on Tuesday, April
7th: Happy State Bank, Prosperity Bank, Vista Bank and Centennial Bank. All
donations need to be made in the name of the Plainview Disaster Relief Fund.

“If you are able to contribute to the fund to help our community, we would encourage
you to do so,” says Brandon Ahrens, President of the Plainview Area United Way. “The
money will remain local and help our fellow citizens.”
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